## American Legion Post 210 315 North Street





PA. 18901-0801

## **Veterans Path of Honor**

As a veteran would you like to be remembered as one who has served their country?

Or did your Dad or Mom or Brother or Sister or any other relative or friend serve honorably in the U.S. armed serves? If so, you can honor them with a Brick in "The Path of Honor" at the American Legion Post 210 in Doylestown.

A brick with the Veteran's information will be placed in the Path of Honor.

The first section of the Path is completed. The preparation for the second section will begin in the Spring (picture attached). The first section honor veterans both past and present. The Revolutionary War, the Mexico War, War World One and Two, Korea, Vietnam, and the Cold war are represented by Veterans in the Path.

The Path of Honor is dedicated to all men and women who served honorable in defending the United States of America. The Doylestown Post 210 is excited to place these memorial bricks in the Path of Honor in the brick path that leads to the main entrance of the Legion Hall. This pathway is the place to visually remember and honor the service members who faithfully served their country.

The funds from this project will be used to support current and future Veterans projects, to support Doylestown local events and to continue improving the Post so that local organizations and individuals can use it for their events.

The memorial bricks come with a lifetime guarantee. If the bricks chip or crack or if the engraving degrades, the brick will be replaced at no cost.

The memorial finished bricks are available in two sizes – 4X8 and 8X8. The donation is \$100 for the 4X8 and \$145 for the 8X8. Pictures of these brick are on the back of this page.

The attached ENGRAVING FORM is to be completed by the person requesting the memorial brick. Please follow the instructions for completing the Engraving Form. Return the form with your donation to the listed person.

THANK YOU FOR SUPORTING THE AMERICAN LEGION AND HONORING A VETERAN

If you have any questions, you call Tom Tirney (973-558-0693) or Mike Arenaz at (215-872-4019).